PHILIPPINE
PORTS
AUTHORITY ==,

April 2, 2024

BAGONG PILIPINAS
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TO ALL PORT USERS:

Notice is hereby given that the Philippine Ports Authority (PPA) will conduct a virtual Public
Hearing on the Application for Cargo Handling (CH) Tariff Adjustment of Asian Terminals, Inc.
(ATI) for Manila South Harbor, and International Container Terminals, Inc. (ICTSI) for Manila
International Container Terminal (MICT) via Zoom Application.

Details of the Public Hearing are as follows:

Date : April 19, 2024 (Friday)
Time - 2:00 P.M.
Venue : via Zoom Application (official link will be sent to participants

who register in the link below before the Public Hearing)

All concerned parties especially those who are affected by the CH Tariff Adjustment of ATl and
ICTSI are invited to attend the virtual public hearing.

Below is the QR Code and link for registration which will be opened from April 2, 2024 until
April 18, 2024 at 05:00 P.M.:

Registration Link:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPageV2.aspx?prevorigin=sheli&origin=NeoPortalPage
&subpage=design&id=I1Dy3hYE EywuZiVmoM5x450Y1Xuy71Bs2UheiMoF 3pUQTVYRkczW
DBIV1AyTOIVVEY3SUJEN1dIUS4u

Public Hearing on the Application
for Cargo Handling Tariff Increase
at MSH and MICT

For further information and other concerns, please coordinate with Ms. Emily E. Briones at tel
no. 8525-5264 loc 521 and/or eebriones@ppa.com.ph.

Thank you

il

CATHERINE R. ESTO
Port Manager

PORT MANAGEMENT OFFICE NCR- SOUTH
PMO-NCR South Administration Building South Harbor, Port Area, Manila 1018
Trunkline No. (+632) 525-5264 Fax No. (+632) 527-4424 Email: pmoncrsouth@ppa.com.ph
Website: www.ppa.com.ph



